
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

The sun has been out in earnest this week and the children have been really 
enjoying their time in the sunshine, please ensure your children come to school 
with sun cream and a hat on. This week I have been really pleased with how well 
the children have been working together as teams, it is always great to see the 
children supporting each other to achieve their best, a special shout out to year 
5 who have set some great examples this week. 

This Week in School 

Yesterday, Year 2 and Year 3 had a visit from Esh Construction, they talked about 
the different jobs that can be done within this sector and the children had fun 
dressing up, role playing and learning. Year 6 have been busy preparing for next 
week’s SATS and have continued to work in the school allotment. Year 3 attended 
a Quad Kids festival where they took part in four activities; a sprint, long distance 
run, howler throw and a long jump. They all had great fun! 

Well done! 

Congratulations to Florence and Henry who took part in Teesside’s chess mega 
final. They both played excellent games of chess and have both qualified for the 
next round in Manchester. Florence has received the chess champion trophy for 
the under 8s competition as she scored the most points in her group. We wish 
them lots of luck in their next games. 

PTA  

The PTA would like to invite everybody to a meeting today straight after school 
in the staff room. We will be making the draw for the raffle and planning the 
summer fair. 

A Message from the Office 

Please remember to continue to send your children to school with a coat, the 
weather has improved lately but is still very changeable. We have a lot of lost 
property in school at the moment, if your child has lost anything please check the 
lost property table that will be on the yard after school today. 

Have a lovely week 

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

 Spring Term  

WEEK ENDING 10/05/2024 
 

 

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 
 

Friday 10th May 

3.30pm in school 

PTA meeting  

 

Week Beginning –  

Monday 13th May 

SATs in Year 6 

 

Monday 13th May 

Year 2  

Virtual Jewish 

Workshop 

 

Tuesday 21st May 

Year 3 Sports visit  

 

Wednesday 22nd May 

Year 6 visit to Fugi 

Film 

 

Thursday 23rd May 

Year 4 Sports Visit 

 

Friday 24th May 

Year 4 visit to York 

 

Friday 12th July 

 5pm – 7pm 

Summer Faye  

 

 
 


